
Programming will be designed so students are in contact with no more than

20 people (campers and staff) during their camp week.

We’ll be utilizing Galloway’s largest interior spaces to allow appropriate social

distancing and spending as much time outdoors as possible.

Lunch and snacks will be brought from home and eaten outside with social

distancing enforced.

Cleaning protocols are in place for cleaning classroom spaces and equipment

between activity groups. Where appropriate, program kits will be provided to

campers to avoid the sharing of supplies.

Expect lots of hand washing and hand sanitizer. A decision about Covid

testing, vaccination, and mask use will be made as we assess the needs and

options for our campers closer to the summer, but as of today, we are

planning for a masked summer.

Health checks will be done at check-in each day. Students and staff will not

be allowed to participate if they are feeling ill. Recognizing that we are all a

little nervous about camp next summer, we have modified our cancellation

policy to make it easier for you to feel comfortable planning for camp and

making changes as necessary. We are providing 100% refunds up until May 1,

2021 and 50%  from May 1 – May 15, 2021.

Here at Galloway, we recognize that this has been no ordinary year. As we look to

the summer of 2021, we feel confident that we can make a face to face camp

experience happen. In order to do that we have made a number of changes to

ensure we can run a safe and effective program. Changes in place for 2021 mirror

much of what we did during this school year: 

We will continue to identify strategies to keep our campers healthy in the

evolving situation and plan to update parents as we move into the spring. Know

that we are drawing on the best information available from the CDC, Georgia

Department of Health and the American Camps Association.
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